Antoine Foucher & Debbie Shaw-Foucher
The Pepperpot
Water Lane West-Runton
Cromer Norfolk NR27 9QP

Planning Service

North Norfolk District Council
Holt Road

Cromer

NR27 9EN

planning.department@north-norfolk.gov.uk

Section 77 Application
Ref: PU/23/1512

Wednesday, 06 September 2023
Dear Sir/Madam

We wish to discharge the condition relating to the Regulation 77 on our application
PU/23/1512 — The Pepperpot

We would like to incorporate the restaurant space on the ground floor with our
private living space. Mainly fitting the former restaurant kitchen with a domestic kitchen and
utility room, and fitting the restaurant space with a domestic dining Room/ lounge. Keeping
our bedrooms and a lounge on the first floor. The prior approval was given with a condition
on the decision notice for PU/23/1512 which controls that only one dwelling is permitted.

We understand there is maybe an administration fee owed, could you please let us
know how to pay it. If you need extra information you can contact us on
Land line: I
Antoine Mobile J | | | NEGNGTE

Yours sincerely

Antoine & Debbie




